
 

 

 

 

 
3rd April 2025 
 
  Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As we come to the end of the Spring term, it’s lovely to see the children out in the sunshine at break and 
lunch enjoying our beautiful field and play areas. 
 

Sponsored Reading 
Wow! We have raised over £2,700 and with a 60% top up from Usborne Books, we have 
over £4,000 to spend on new books for school.  We would like to thank everyone who took 
part in our sponsored read! 
Congratulations to Nellie (Ash Class), Amelia (Chestnut Class), Jackson (Lewes Class) and 
Josie (Arundel Class) who received Certificates in assembly this week for being the top 
amazing fundraisers.   
Chestnut Class raised the most money collectively and have won a film afternoon. 

 

New Phones 
We are having a new phone system installed over the 
Easter holidays.  We are hoping it will be up and running in 
time for the new term but if your child is absent on the first 
day of term, please email the school on 
school@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk to notify the office. 

Oliver with a Twist 
Congratulations to Years 3 and 4 on such a 
fabulous spring performance this week.  The 
children acted and sang their hearts out and we 
were all so proud of them for learning all their lines 
and performing with such gusto!!! 
Well done 

 

REMAINING INSET Days 
May I remind you that the school is 
closed for staff training on  
Friday 23rd May 2025 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22rd July 2025 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 
  

Sun Safety 
Please remember to 
apply sun cream to 

your child as 
necessary and send 
them in with a hat 
and plenty to drink 

after Easter. 

Well done Yellow 
house for winning 
the house points 

challenge this half 
term.  

 

Midday Meal Supervisor Vacancy 
 
We are looking for a Midday Meal Supervisor to join our team of lunchtime 
supervisors after Easter.   
 
The role includes setting up and clearing away the dinner hall including sweeping and mopping the floor, supervising 
children in the school hall eating their hot meal and helping with cutting up food and pouring drinks, maintaining good 
standards of behaviour and manners and supervising children clearing their tables.  Once the school hall is left clean 
and tidy, supervising children outside until the end of lunch. 
 
If you are interested in a MMS role in school, please contact the school office for an application pack (or download from 
our website).  The hours of work are Monday – Friday 11.15am – 1.00pm (8 hours 15 mins a week term time only). 
Salary Grade 2 point 3 £12.26 per hour. 

 

And finally….. 
After 7 years at St Margaret’s it is time for me to say farewell to children, staff and families.  It has been such a busy time 
and together we have achieved some wonderful things for the children.  We have fantastic facilities in which to learn and 
work, an incredible teaching and support team, committed governors, fantastic parents, a beautiful new Tomlin Centre, a 
thriving forest school, amazing SEND and pastoral provision, an exciting new curriculum and chickens!!  Children are the 
heart of St Margaret’s school and I will take so many happy memories of all of them – they are absolutely WONDERFUL – 
never a day has gone by without me smiling as I drive home at an encounter in the corridor, a conversation in the 
classroom or a chat on the Early Years Class carpet.  I am confident that the school will go from strength to strength under 
Mr Lumley’s stewardship and I wish God’s blessing on the whole school community. 
Yours sincerely 
Mike Jee 
Headteacher 



 

 

  



 Reaching Families 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please follow the link below:- 
https://www.reachingfamilies.org.uk/training.html 
 

For further Easter Activities please 
follow the link below:- 
https://www.visitlittlehampton.co.uk/
whats-on/easter-high-street-events/ 



 

 

 

 

 

 


